
From: Stephanie Corvese  
Sent: Monday, May 25, 2020 6:36 AM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: May 27 Lake Wildox Parking Proposal 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
I fully support paid parking at Lake Wilcox Park. The parking lot there has gotten out of 
control with more visitors than the park can handle. People are littering, having open 
fires and BBQ's making it difficult for Richmond Hill residents like myself to enjoy our 
own city. Paid parking would really help keep things under control. I think it's an 
excellent idea. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Stephanie Corvese 
16 Langhorst Crescent 
Richmond Hill, ON 
L4E 0A9 

 
 
  
 

 


